
W H A T ’ S  O N  Y O U R  M I N D ?

Next month I ’m graduating from Primary, and I ’m 

a little nervous. What should I expect? 

—Hesitant in Hamilton

Dear Hesitant,
Some things will be different, but some things will stay the same. You’ll still see your friends 

from your Primary class. You’ll still learn about Jesus Christ and the gospel. And you’ll still have 

lots of fun!

Check out the page below to see what changes to expect. If you have more questions, talk to 

your parents or Church leaders.

The Friend   
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Girls can get a calling to serve 
in class presidencies.

You’ll get to do lots of  
activities that will help 

you learn, grow, and have 
fun! Use your Children’s 

Guidebook to learn more.

For more information, visit childrenandyouth.ChurchofJesusChrist.org.

Starting in January, you can 
receive a recommend to do 

temple baptisms.

Every Sunday, you’ll go to 
one class. You’ll switch off 

between Sunday School and 
Young Women or deacons 

quorum each week.

Boys can receive the  
Aaronic Priesthood and pass  

the sacrament.
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